
www.elliottmerrill.com 

Dear Lily’s Cay Owners:  

 

In an effort to obtain and maintain the most accurate contact information, we ask that you 

please fill in the below blanks and return this form to us by either mail or fax or by email 

(Paolaa@elliottmerrill.com).  It is extremely important that the Association be able to 

contact you in the event of an emergency, and having this information is very beneficial to 

keeping you informed and up-to-date on happenings in the community. 

 

Furthermore, in accordance with Florida Statute, if you wish to have any of your contact 

information printed in the Association’s Directory, you will need to indicate so by 

checking the box beside those items that you wish to have shared with your neighbors. 

 

If you do not wish to have any of your contact information printed in the Association’s 

Directory, please check here.  

 

 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

 

 

) ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Your Lily’s Cay address: ____________________________________________Vero Beach, FL 32967

   

) ________-___________   -________-___________ 

 

-________-____________ 

 

Address(es): ___________________________________________________________________  

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_________________________________________ 

 

               __________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________________       _____/_____/________ 

Owner(s) Signature(s)         Date 
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